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November 21 – November 25
 
First Grade Parents,
 	
	Well, this week will be fun and interesting!
	
	Monday and Tuesday will bring days of Veering off of our normal schedule. It doesn’t make too much sense to begin something new before a long weekend. We have been learning about the Pilgrims and Wampanoag, so we will focus on finishing those studies more than anything. We will not have a spelling test or Bible verse test this week. Speaking of Bible verses, I added a link on my website where you will be able to find the verse each week.. 	

	This Wednesday is going to be our CRAZY day. We will attend Mass in the morning, and then head over to Presentation Hall for bread baking and craft making until about 10:00. After that we will watch a movie in our room and prepare for our Friendship Feast. The menu is vegetable or vegetable beef soup, cornbread, and dessert.  We will be eating around 11:00. Please be sure to send in the non-perishable items for the feast tomorrow or Wednesday. Baked goods will need to be sent in on Wednesday morning. I have heard from a few of you that you will be here to help. I am not sure if the rest of you contacted Mrs. Liszewski, but I do need about 8-10 parents that day. 

	Thursday morning at 9:00 is Thanksgiving Mass in the Church. Any first graders who can attend will be called to the sanctuary at the end of Mass to help distribute the bread. The parishioners love seeing the children, so I hope many of you can attend. I know it’s a busy, busy day.

	Don’t forget about our Blanket Drive, which ends December 2nd. Now is the time to keep an eye out for those amazing deals!! Black Friday shopping, anyone??? The class that brings in the most blankets will receive a fun prize (pizza, ice cream, or a free dress day) courtesy of the PTO. The real winners are the families who will be warm this winter, though! 
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	Thank you to the Hoban Family, who will be providing snacks the week after we return from Thanksgiving.

	

 May God Bless You,
 Mrs. Stevason                
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